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To: Eddie Lucchesi <elucchesi@sjmosquito.org>; Mimi Duzenski <mduzenski@sjgov.org>; Grand Jury 

<grandjury@courts.san-joaquin.ca.us>;  

Cc: Tim Daly <TDALY@NEWS10.NET>; Zach Johnson <zjohnson@recordnet.com>; Les Mahler 

<les.mahler@gmail.com>; Trisa Martinez <grandjury@courts.san-joaquin.ca.us>;  

 
December 2, 2015 

 

Formaldehyde formalin in the use you exercised falls under Sara title 3. I have repeatedly asked 

under all forms of freedom right to know disclosures and I want you to produce tangible and 

visible evidence of the purchase orders you have to have in your possession to report 

expenditures legally. If you can not produce these for me these are grounds for an audit. Please 

produce the purchase orders for the chemicals, medicines and products used and stored for 

your hatchery operations from the years 2003-2015.  

 

This is a right to know category. Not a workers comp. It’s a fiscal matter because you refuse to 

make this a public and you need to disclose how much money you spend on your fish hatchery 

operations which I have noticed your MVCAC Joint Powers takes great pride in claiming to take 

indigenous fish that from the wild and hold them captive to provide to the public in lieu of using 

harmful pesticides. 

 

The truth is your White Slough Facility is a money pit that “flys” under the radar of compliancy 

and true accountability. I am calling you out on your intentional vague reporting of fiscal 

matters with poisonous consequences.  

 

I await these purchase orders to be made public in your December 15th board meeting. 

 

Sincerely  

 

Tiffany Kay Anderson 

 


